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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Inc.
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




Email: lgream@pfgw.org

Website: www.pfgw.net
May 8, 2007
Ms. Nannette Johnston

Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701








RE:
Hardin County Schools










(Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Nannette:

Please consider the following as a report of projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.   

Action items to be submitted to the board for consideration this month include:

· Review of New Elementary School - Ring Road bids. (May 14th meeting)

· Review of North Hardin High School 2007 Renovations bids.  (May 17th meeting)



1.    CREEKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
Site Work Bid Package “A” (Phillips Brothers Construction):     Work not presently complete under this contract consists of; completion of grading and seeding (and grass growth).

 2.   RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
Building Bid Package “A” (Whittenberg Construction):   Charlie Jones will give a construction status report in the May 17th board meeting.

Kitchen Equipment Bid Package “B”:   C & T Design & Equipment Company work will be         coordinated with Whittenberg Construction at the end of Phase One work on this project.   A coordination meeting of all prime contractors will be held May 9th.

Division 17- Bid Package “C”:   Marine Electric Company work will be coordinated with Whittenberg Construction.  A coordination meeting of all prime contractors will be held May 9th.  

4.    NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL- RING ROAD:
This project was bid on April 26 with Morel Construction Company having the lowest bid.  I plan to present their bid for board action in the Hardin County School Board May 14th meeting.



5.     NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL RE- ROOF OF WEIGHT TRAINING FACILITY:
A pre-construction meeting has been held on this project.  Construction will not start until after June 2 to avoid scheduled activities in and around the building.   

6.      NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL RENOVATIONS: 
This project is scheduled to be bid on May 15th.  I plan to present bids on this project to the Hardin County Board in their May 17th meeting.  



7. HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOLS PERFORMING ARTS CENTER- ORCHESTRA SHELL :
Design and construction documents have been prepared; a meeting will be held with Bart Loving and Gary Milby  to review these documents in the near future.  

8. CENTRAL OFFICE ANNEX ;
Geo-technical drilling has been performed by GEM Engineering. We are presently working on design and construction documents.

If you should have any questions or should you need additional information please give me a call.

Sincerely, 
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Larry Gream

c:  
Gary Milby

         David Wyatt
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